
General Meeting 

Keighley Police Station, Royd Ings, Keighley 

7.30 p.m. Wednesday 16 October 2013 

 

Roll Call – Tony Hennigan, John Chambers, Graham Berry, Patrick Rout, Vince Curran, Les Allinson, 

Milly Wheelwright, Sue Neave, Jens Hislop, Les Scaife, Peter Corkindale & Roger Yearby. 

 

Apologies – Cyril Thompson 

 

Tony Hennigan welcomed everyone to our NARPO Meeting and explained that we would be divided 

into two parts. Half the members would receive a tour of the Police Station Cells and the other half 

would inspect the Police Support Unit Equipment. They would swap over their roles after 30 minutes. 

A very interesting tour of the Police Station and cell area was followed by an in depth inspection of 

the equipment used by serving police personnel, in normal police duties and in riot and public 

disorder situations.    

Tony Hennigan thanked the officers for their expertise and interest in showing us round the Police 

Station Cell area and the vast amount of equipment on display. We agreed that the Police Service had 

come a long way since the days of ‘day’ or ‘night’ helmets and producing your appointments etc.  

 

Future Event – The Christmas Lunch will be held at Keighley Civic Centre on Sunday, 24 November 

2013, commencing at 12.30pm for 1pm. 

 

Any other business – There was no other business, so the meeting ended at 10.15pm. The next 

meeting will be the AGM held on Wednesday, 19 March 2014 at 7.30pm. 

 

Proposed by Les Allinson     Seconded by Jens Hislop 

  

 

Chairman Tony Hennigan     Dated  19.3.2014.  


